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Possible action to adopt the Business Impact Statement for the 911 Surcharge increase with a finding, based on
staff’s recommendation, that the proposed surcharge increase does not impose a significant economic burden on
a business; nor does the proposed fee directly restrict the formation, operation or expansion of a business. As
proposed, the 911 Surcharge would be increased by $0.60 to $0.85 per month for each customer access line to
the local exchange of a telecommunications provider, increased by $0.60 to $0.85 per month for each telephone
number assigned to a customer of mobile telephone service, and increased by $6.00 to $8.50 per month for each
customer trunk line to the local exchange of a telecommunications provider. Technology Services.  (All
Commission District.)  FOR POSSIBLE ACTION

File #: TMP-2038, Version: 1

Washoe County Printed on 5/10/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

